
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

Another lovely finish to a busy week here at Allesley! Last Friday, we had a football match where our amazing 
Allesley girls team won 4—0 against Holbrook’s! What a great game girls! Our boys team also played Holbrook's 
and, although they lost 3— 2,  they gave it everything and showed super sportsmanship and teamwork.  This 
week has been Children’s mental health week, so Mrs Smith, from Year 2, led assemblies for the children around 
looking after themselves and each other.  

Cake sale next Thursday 8th February 2024 we will be holding a cake sale. This will take place during the 
school. Cakes will be sold for between 20p & 50p each. Please send monies (in a named envelope) in with your 
child/children on the morning of the sale. ** Donations of Cakes Needed!** Please send into school from next 
Monday. 

PTA pre loved uniform we are running short of larger sized Allesley jumpers, cardigans and hoodies for their  
pre loved uniform shop. If you have any good quality items that your children have finished with, please 
donate them by leaving them in the school entrance or at the office. Thank you.  

Bluebirds -  we are looking to recruit a new member of staff to join our friendly team. If you are interested in 
the position please contact the school office for more information.  

Year 3 Romans Workshop & Year 4 Saxons Workshop we have organised ‘Portals to the Past’ to come into school to deliver 
a Romans & Saxons Workshop for the children in Years 3 & 4.  During the all-day visits, the children will have the 
opportunity to take part in a variety of exciting and interactive activities. We would love the children to dress up in 
Roman & Saxon costumes to really get into character. Please find below the dates and costs of the workshops. 

Year 3 - Romans Workshop, Tuesday 20th February 2024.  Cost: £7.50, payment deadline Monday 5th February 2024 

Year 4 - Saxons Workshop, Tuesday 12th March 2024.  Cost: £9.00, payment deadline Monday 26th February 2024.  

Can we please ask that payment is made via the ‘My Child At School’ online payment system  

 

Have a great weekend  

 

L Hoey 
Headteacher 
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Monday –  Lazer Tag - KS2 
Tuesday  – Basket Ball - Years 1 & 2 – Mr Johnson - £1- 4 sessions (no clubs on 5th March 
due to parents evening) 
Wednesday - Martial Arts - KS2 
Thursday- Girl's Football-Years 3,4,5 (No Y6 due to boosters) Mr Knight- £1- 5 sessions  
Friday – No club 
  
Starting week beginning 19th of February and ending week beginning 18th March.  



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Poppy’s thought of the week… 
 

Begin each day with a little courage, a 
little curiosity and a spring in your step. 

Year 1 Giraffes can’t dance by Giles Andreae and Guy Parker-Rees recommended by Anika R 

Year 2 Little Red Riding Hood by Usborne Books recommended by Callum W   

Year 3 The super amazing diary of Pig by Emer Stamp recommended by Morolaoluna  

Year 4 Tales from the Drift by Chris Morris recommended by Theo H 

Year 5 Hidden Gold by Helen Moss recommended by Jayden W 

Year 6 The Danger Gang by Tom Fletcher recommended by Camlin S  

Attendance  

Week 15th — 19th 
January 2024 

Highest  Mrs Clay/Mr 
Lapworth Year 6 98.26% 

Attendance. 

      Whole school 95.33%! 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Oscar K Year 1        Callum W Year 2  

Benson Mc Year 4    Ella N Year 1 

Dhwani G Year 3       Max E Year 2  



In Reception this week we 
have been learning all about 
Chinese New Year, we have 
had lots of activities to help 
us learn the story, labelling 
the animals, writing about our 
favourite animal from the 
story, making 2d shape 
dragons, playdough dragons 
and tissue paper lantern 
pictures. 

This week in science, 
Year 4 experimented 
with coloured ice cubes 
to recognise that some 
materials can change 
state. After leaving 2 
ice cubes in the 
classroom for half an 
hour, we noticed that 
the temperature had 
increased and the ice 
had melted and made a 
puddle of water.  

Year 5 created fraction exhibits in a fraction museum 
during maths, using a variety of manipulatives.  We then 
visited the museums and shared our knowledge.    

Year 1 have been working really hard at 
recognising plural words this week. Turning 
singular into plural. We played a fun game to 
help us practise.   

Celebrating our week  

Year 2 have had so much fun 
retelling a familiar using story 
language.  We can't wait to 
invent and write our own stories 
next week using all the grammar 
we have practised this week! 

Year 6 have produced some wonderfully 
original stories based on the story 
Flotsam. They shared their stories with 
Year 5 and now they look absolutely 
fantastic on display.  

This week, Year 3 
have enjoyed using 
dictionaries to 
find out the  
meaning of        
unfamiliar         
vocabulary in our 
new book talk text 
'The Stolen 
Spear.' 

In Nursery we played some team games, the children did well fol-
lowing the instructions then they won a gold star medal just like 
Zog! 


